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Dear Neighbour, 

We are redeveloping Picton High School to provide the latest education facilities to serve growing student and 
community needs. 

In early 2021 we provided notification of works scheduled to commence on Argyle Street to improve both traffic and 
pedestrian amenity.  We are now writing to provide an update on the road and footpath works. 

Upgrade to underground drainage across Argyle Street
As part of the road and footpath works, underground drainage upgrades in an East/ West direction are required 
in sections along Argyle Street. Works will include saw cutting, excavation, placement of new drainage pipe, and 
remediation works. The work does not require mains to be closed. 

School Infrastructure NSW will ensure work is considerate of neighbours, with noise kept to a minimum where possible. 

Please refer to the map provided on the following page. 

Weather permitting, it is anticipated this work will take place from Thursday 25 February to Saturday 13 March inclusive. 

Hours of work

Hours of work are in accordance with the approved Road Occupancy Licence issued by Transport for New South Wales. 

Work will occur from 6:00pm to 10:00pm 

Traffic management
Traffic and pedestrian measures will continue to be in place during this time. Pedestrians and motorists are advised to 

follow all directions provided by traffic controllers and comply with signage when in the local area. 

We are here to make sure that work is completed safely and efficiently and we will minimise impacts on the 
community at every opportunity.

Thank you for your patience while we deliver this important school infrastructure.

Picton High School
Works notification� 23 February 2021
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Road works for new drainage will occur along Argyle Street in the proximity of house numbers indicated on the map. 
We will aim to minimise any impact to driveways, however some street parking in this location may be temporarily 
impacted. 
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For more information contact: 
School Infrastructure NSW 
Email: schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au 
Phone: 1300 482 651 
www.schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au
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